All Saints Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy

Birch Lane, Dukinfield, Cheshire, SK16 5AP Fax: 0161 338 9750 Tel: 0161 338 2120 email: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com

Be inspired. Be excellent. Succeed.

Headteacher: Mrs L Emmett

28th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Tameside Local Authority have asked us to send out this letter to highlight a resource linked to helping our young people stay safe online and on social media.

Within Tameside we would take this opportunity to make you aware of the link to some really good guidance in relation to keeping our children safe on line when using social media, internet etc:

https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Supporting-Young-People-Online.pdf

Recently there have been a number of concerns in relation to children's safety whilst online, and in particular an app called Momo.

In school we do a lot of work with your children about keeping themselves safe whilst on line, and we hope that by providing the guidance above link to the you will feel confident to talk to your children about their on line activity and to support them in keeping safe.

If you do have any concerns, or if you do become aware of any issues on internet safety, please do contact school to discuss and we will support you as far as possible relating to this.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Diamond **Deputy Headteacher**